
With COVID-19 continuing to impact people and businesses around the world, we want to 
assure you that the Arizona Daily Star’s highest priority is to ensure the health and safety of  
our clients, team members and families while providing the continued level of service to you.

We understand the challenges local businesses are facing during these unprecedented times 
which is why we want to oŲer our support. For the remainder of March, the Arizona Daily Star 
and Tucson.com would like to oŲer 10,000 ONLINE IMPRESSIONS FREE OF CHARGE.

AAs a community partner we want to give you a platform on Tucson.com to extend your 
message. If you are interested in this oŲer, please contact your Account Executive 
or email digital@tucson.com for further details.

John D’Orlando
President/Publisher

IN SUPPORT OF TUCSON BUSINESSES.

TUCSON

#supportlocal


